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ICO Statement: Data Protection and Coronavirus 
The Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO) have released a statement for health and care practitioners in 
light of the Coronavirus outbreak. 
 
News Article: It’s too soon to change the GDPR says EDPB 
The European Data Protection Board (EDPB) have adopted its contribution to the evaluation of the General 
Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) under Article 97. The report is the EDPB’s reflection on the GDPR so far, 
noting areas of success and those where there is room for improvement. 
 
News Article: Ordnance Survey Breach Hits Employee Data 
The UK mapping agency Ordnance Survey has suffered a security breach leading to the compromise of data 
on 1000 employees. 
 
News Article: Almost 60% of UK Consumers Affected by Data Breaches in 2019  
The number of data breaches that took place around the world in 2019 surpassed all previous years, with a 
total of 7,098 detected breaches. 
 
News Article: Brighton and Hove council’s redaction policy leaves planning process open to abuse 
Brighton and Hove Council’s approach to GDPR has been challenged and branded “not fit for purpose” as it 
redacts the names and addresses of those posting comments from its planning register. 
 
News Article: Google Fined, Clashes with Data Protection Authority over Right to Be Forgotten 
The Swedish data protection authority has hit Google with a £6.1 million (75 million krona) GDPR fine for “right 
to be forgotten” failures, stating Google is revealing who requested the delisting. 
[Relates to Sweden] 

 
Am rhagor o ddiweddaridau ynglyn â Diogelu data ewch i wefan Swyddfa Comisiynwdd Gwybodaeth. 
Cliciwch yma.            
 
For updates on the ICO’s Guide to the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) click here [link]. 
 

 

 

 
 

This eAlert is intended for staff, both within the NHS Wales Informatics Service and other NHS organisations, who may have an interest in Information 

Governance issues that affect the NHS in Wales. If you have any articles which you feel would also be useful to colleagues, please feel free to forward 

them for inclusion in our next edition. 

The NHS Wales Informatics Service is not responsible for the contents or reliability of the linked websites and does not necessarily endorse the views 

expressed within them.  Listing shall not be taken as endorsement of any kind. We cannot guarantee that these links will work all of the time and we have 

no control over availability of the linked pages. 

Os nad ydych eisiau dderbynnu y’r e-Newyddion yma, Cysylltwch NWISinformationgovernance@wales.nhs.uk    
 
If you would prefer not to receive this regular eAlert, please contact NWISInformationGovernance@wales.nhs.uk 
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https://www.brightonandhovenews.org/2020/03/11/brighton-and-hove-councils-redaction-policy-leaves-planning-process-open-to-abuse/
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